
 
From: j  [mailto:j   
Sent: 29 September 2021 15:15 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stopping up of Princes Parade 

 

Dear Secretary of State 
 
I strongly object to the stopping up of Princes Parade.  As I understand it was given to all the 
people of Hythe by Edward VII when he was Prince of Wales.  He attended the opening 
hence the name Princes Parade. 
 
It is not right that half of the roadway should now be handed over to developers for profit 
despite many protests by local people. 
 
Secondly, the proposed new road is not a safe option.  Traffic problems will dramatically 
increase for Seabrook Road residents, getting in and out of their homes is already 
hazardous, not to mention the health and safety of the children at Seabrook Primary School. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie Hayward 
 
 




